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WELCOME TO CLASS 3
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PE this half term will
still be on a Tuesday and
Wednesday. Please ensure
that long hair is tied
back and that your child
wears their full PE kit.
They will also need a
water bottle.

Forest School will take
place every other  
Thursday morning. Our
first forest school this
half term is Thursday 7th
March. Please ensure your
child has wellies, long
pants and a waterproof
coat in school. 

Welcome back to Class 3. I  hope you had a
relaxing week and are ready for the next half
term. 

Homework will stay the same for the spring term
which includes reading 4 times a week,
spellings and 15 minutes of TTRS. The reading
should be recorded on Showbie. Please ensure
the children are reading the books that school
provide as these are set at a suitable level to
challenge. 

Mr Johnson
Mrs Logue
Miss Lichtblau
Mrs Billington

Spring 2
After school clubs:
Choir - Tuesday
Knitting - Wednesday
Chess - Wednesday
Art - Wednesday 
Football - Tuesday
Hockey - Thursday
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THIS HALF TERM'S LEARNING
Maths - Decimals, fractions and percentages, decimals,
perimeter, area, volume, statistics
History - The Windrush Generation
DT - Structure: playgrounds
Geography - Earthquakes, mountains and volcanoes French
- Verbs in a French week 
Computing - Data handling 
Music - Dynamics, Pitch and Texture
R.E - What influences religious people’s clothing 
P.E - Handball and yoga
Science -  Recap living things and their habitats (life
cycles)

Showbie
Your child will have

access to a 
Showbie account.

They can record their
home reading 

here and access
homework.


